
School Year Updates

Dear Catholic School Families,

Due to increasing cases of COVID-19, Governor Andy Beshear recommended, July
27, that all Kentucky schools delay the start of in-person instruction until on or
after August 17.

We respect Governor Beshear's recommendation and are postponing the Diocese of
Covington's schools start dates from the week of August 10 to the week of August 17.
The calendar adjustment for each school will be made and communicated to parents
by the school principal.

Our principals, faculty and staff have been working diligently and are prepared to
welcome students back to the school campus. Without a doubt, it will take a
community effort to safely begin and sustain in-person instruction this school year.

I encourage everyone to continue making the health of our students, administrators,
faculty and staff a priority by following the best practices that have been identified to
mitigate the spread of the coronavirus.

As we begin this school year, please join me in praying that Christ will continue to lead
and protect us. Sincerely yours in Catholic education,

Michael Clines
Superintendent of Catholic Schools

Click here to view more COVID-19
Updates

https://www.popcov.com/updates-due-to-covid-19/
https://youtu.be/i4hcmyqgP5o


Upcoming Events

Parent Meeting
We have our parent meeting for Monday, August 10, 2020. You will be able to “shop
for gently used uniform pieces prior to the start of the meeting. If you have any
uniform pieces to donate, please reach out to Courtney Maxfield. She is graciously
agreed to head up our uniform exchange program this year.

New Families
Welcome aboard! I want to extend gratitude to all the families who have referred new
families and students to Prince of Peace. We have been busy providing tours. We will
continue throughout the summer. Currently we are enrolling more students.

First Day of School
School will now start on Monday, August 17, 2020.

Prince of Peace is now on YouTube!

Visit Our YouTube Channel
Here!
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